
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

Date: 05th September 2019 
 
To: EMCARE Polokwane 
 
Dear: Mr Sam Mapatagane 
          Mrs Suretha Minnaar 
 
 
Training Sessions 
 
 
On behalf of the Load Control Operations of Beitbridge Traffic Control Centre, we wanted 
to express our appreciation to you for the training on First Aid level 1. It was extremely 
informative and the class size and participation illustrated the importance of this training 
to bankers. 
 
 
Mr Sam Mapatagane we appreciate your personally taking time to provide us with the 
timely information. The positive responses to the training are a reflection of company 
acceptance and credibility within the banking industry. 
 
Once again, thank you for making the training successful and we appreciate your 
continued support.  
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Alvesio Dube 
 
Assistant Manager – HR/ADMNIN   
(Beitbridge Traffic Control Centre) LCO -JV 
 
 


